
 

 

 

Dear Parents.   

This half term our project, ‘A Toy’s story’, is all about toys throughout history; how 

they look different, are made of different materials and have different uses.  

The end of our project culminates in a ‘Toy Museum’, where the children will present 

their own exhibits for the other children in our year group. 

In order for us to create a Toy Museum, please could your child bring a small toy into 

school, in a named carrier bag by Friday 27th January. These toys will need to remain 

in school until the exhibition day so should not be a special bedtime toy.  

Please ensure these toys are not fragile or valuable as they may be handled by other 

children. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 1 team.  

 

 

 


